
  
  

  

   

   

   

        
       

      
       
       
          
       

       
        

        
         

  

        
       

       
         

    
       

           
       

      
     
       
        

     
        
      

 

   

  
         

    

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
      

 
  
 

     
   

       
  

 

 

 

February Newsletter 
Message From The Principal: 

I hope this newsletter finds you safe and 
healthy. I know this past month has been 
challenging for many. Fortunately, we have
been able to remain in-person. We appreciate 
your support with our Covid procedures and
know it is not easy when your child gets sent 
home to quarantine. Because of our high rate 
of spread we have implemented our mask
mandate. Students have been doing a great job 
keeping their masks on while in the building.
We are hoping to lift the mask mandate after 
February 9th. 

All staff members are working hard to keep 
your students safe and still provide a quality 
education to all of our Chargers. Please contact 
me with any questions you may have about our 
Covid procedures and we really appreciate
your support and kindness during this time. 

I also want to let you all know that at the end of 
this school year I will be resigning as the principal 
of Cholla. This decision was made with a heavy 
heart and extremely difficult to make, but after my 
recent battle with cancer and the added stress of 
leading a school during a pandemic it is time to 
prioritize my health and family. I am committed to 
lead Cholla to the best of my abilities until my last 
day. Please reach out if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

-Ms. Sullivan, Principal 

Congratulations 
Two of our teachers had their DonorsChoose 

projects fully funded. Mr. Crockett will be 
receiving new robot kits for his students to use 
during his after school club and Ms. Sutera has 
received 12 ukuleles for students to use. We 
appreciate the kindness of those who donated to 
these projects! If you would like to learn more 
about how to donate to a DonorsChoose project, 
please call our office for more information. 

Save The Date Connect with Cholla 
February 9-Early Dismissal 

Follow us on social media to stay up to 
date on important events and student February 16-Early Dismissal 

learning! 
February 21-No School,

Twitter: @CGChollaCharger Presidents Day Facebook: @ChollaCGESD 
March 2-Early Dismissal 

Garden Tools and Seeds Needed 
Part of Cholla’s ground renovations project was a new 
garden area! We would love to have our students start 
planting things for a spring garden. We are in need of 
garden tools like small shovels and and other tools for 
digging. We are also in need of seeds of all kinds. If you 
are able to donate any of these items we would greatly 
appreciate it! 

Special Thanks To… 

To the Casa Grande Alliance for their generous donation of 
school supplies! We greatly appreciate their contribution and 
continued support. If you would like more information on 
needed items, please contact the office. 

Bell Schedule Lunch Schedule 
*Students are not allowed on campus K– 10:40 before 7:15 

First Bell: 7:55 AM 1st-10:50 
Tardy Bell: 8:00 AM 2nd-11:10 

End of Day Bell: 2:45 PM 3rd-11:20 Early Dismissal: 12:45 PM 
*Please call before 2:00 pm with any 4th-11:40 

transportation changes. 5th-11:50 




